
Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 
     

Community Alert 

 
Motor Vehicle Theft 

001st District (Central)  
 
About the Crime: 
This alert updates a notice to citizens residing in the 001st District (Central) of motor 
vehicle theft incidents during the months of June-July. Unknown offender(s) are 
finding unlocked autos, or breaking windows to gain access to vehicles and commit 
a theft.  These incidents have occurred during daytime and overnight hours in the 
general geographical locations listed below: 
 
Incident times and locations: 

 3000 block of S. Michigan Ave. on 17-18 June 2017 at 12:00 PM - 10:00 PM 

 2900 block of S. Vernon Ave. on 20 June 2017 at 9:30 AM 

 2400 block of S. State St. on 26 June 2017 at 2:00PM - 9:20 PM 

 2800 block of S. Prairie Ave. on 25-27 June 2017 at 1:00 PM 

 3000 block of S. Lake Shore Dr. on 04 July 2017 at 1:46 PM 

 2800 block of S. Dr. King Dr. on 15- 16 July 2017 at 1:00 PM - 10:00 AM 

 2700 block of S. Indiana Ave. on 23 July 2017 at 5:00 PM 

 2300 block of S. Michigan Ave. on 27 July 2017 at 2:00 AM- 8:00 PM 
 
About the offenders: 
JA313079: M/B/14 arrested, victim refused to prosecute. M/B/unk fled on foot. 
No offender info on remaining cases 

 
What you can do:  

 Report suspicious activity immediately 

 Keep doors and windows secured 

 Immediately repair any broken windows, doors or locks 

 If you are a victim do not touch anything, call police immediately 

 If approached by a witness to the incident, request contact information  
 

 
If you have any information Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area Central 

(312) 747-8384 
 

JA313079, JA315529, JA324084, JA 324837,  
JA334052, JA350118, JA360843, JA366264 

 
(Reference: PATTERN # P17-1-161A)  

 

Alert # P17-1-161ACA 

30 July, 2017  


